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Dear INDIGO end-users,

We are happy to share with you an update of the INDIGO project.

Thanks to your help with the user requirements and specifications for the system, the INDIGO team
was able to develop the system and tools for the Second End-User workshop in France.

We will have the End User Validation, the full-scale INDIGO training Exercise and the European
Commission Review in Manosque (France), from the 22" to the 24™ of November 2011. This will be a
great opportunity to test, evaluate and consolidate the first INDIGO scenario, the new symbology,
the hardware and the software tools!

We hope to develop and improve the tools and the system after this workshop and prepare for a
third workshop in Sweden in 2012.

We would like to invite you to be present during the second End-User workshop on November 22-23,
2011 in Manosque. During these days, you can have a look at the status of the system and tell us
your opinion on the project.

For more information about INDIGO you can always have a look at our Projects’ website:
http://indigo.diginext.fr/EN/index.html .

Please let us know if you have any questions, suggestions or remarks on the INDIGO project. You can
contact us at: indigo@diginext.fr
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